
  
        

            
    

DOYLE EXPANSION 1ST FLOOR PLAN

  

  
        

            
    

DOYLE EXPANSION 2ND FLOOR PLAN

  

W
oo

d-
R

id
ge

 A
ve

nu
e 

Si
de

12th Street Side

New
Playground

Area

12th Street Side

H
ighland Avenue Side

H
ighland Avenue Side

W
oo

d-
R

id
ge

 A
ve

nu
e 

Si
de

Dear Wood-Ridge School Parent,

The Mayor and Council and the Board of Education have embarked on a project to expand and renovate Doyle School.
The project will increase classroom space for general education which will lower class sizes district-wide in grades K to
6, increase classroom space for special education, allow for an expanded Pre-K program, and provide bathrooms in all
Pre-K and Kindergarten classrooms.

We are very excited to report that Wood-Ridge was awarded a $12,500,000 State Budget Grant for this project!  

The expansion will provide 18 new classrooms, 8 of which will have bathrooms and be used for Kindergarten.  It will 
also include a new Gym, a new Kitchen for the cafeteria, a new Faculty Room, a new Child Study Team Office and 
2 new Small Group Instruction Classrooms. 

Work will also be performed in the existing Doyle School.  It will include renovating the Media Center, the Art Room,    
and student bathrooms, installing a new security vestibule and an elevator to the lower level, and adding new
bathrooms in 2 existing classrooms that currently do not have bathrooms. 

When complete Doyle will have a total of 46 classrooms: 15 with bathrooms for grades Pre-K and Kindergarten, 22      
for grades 1 to 4, 8 for small group instruction and/or self-contained special education, and 1 for Art.

The project will also include expanded parking lots and a new playground.  Work will begin this winter and be completed        
by September 2025.  We will continue to provide updates as the project progresses.

Thank you,

Paul Sarlo Albert Nieves
Mayor President

Borough of Wood-Ridge Wood-Ridge Board of Education


